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From:                              Hurwitz-Greene, Ariel [ahurwitzgreene@reinhartrealtors.com]
Sent:                               Sunday, April 13, 2014 3:28 PM
To:                                   Planning
Subject:                          515-517 Oxford- Delta Gamma Annex
 
To Whom It May Concern,
My name is Ariel Hurwitz-Greene and I am an alumnae of Delta Gamma as well as a director on the alumnae house
cooperation board.  Delta Gamma has had a long history of being a responsible and diligent neighbor on Oxford
Street.  Do to our ever increasing size the sorority has needed more space to be  able to accommodate all of the young
women.  Thanks to Dan Pampreen that will occur right across the street.  He has done Delta Gamma such a great
service by not only allowing us to rent the house, but renovating it and restoring it to it's full glory.  He has helped us
give the young women two different types of living experiences. One in a traditional Greek Revival/Colonial the other
in a Mid- Century Modern.

Mr. Pampreen has done an excellent job in maintaining the integrity of the style of 515-517 Oxford. He has graciously
worked with A2 modern even though this house was never listed as an official "historic" home.   Delta Gamma will
make sure to help maintain and preserve the home. This vote for approval is crucial for our organization because
sixteen of our members must be able to move into the house by the end of August or they will be homeless. 
 
We look forward to a successful and speedy vote so this house can be completed in time.  Thank you so much!

Regards,
Ariel Hurwitz-Greene

-- 
Ariel Hurwitz-Greene- Realtor
Cell: 734-646-5333
Email: ahurwitzgreene@reinhartrealtors.com
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